
 

 

SAN RAFAEL FIRE COMMISSION 
VIRTUAL MEETING 

Wednesday, August 12, 2020  

 

***HAS BEEN CANCELLED*** 

 

 

 

The next meeting date and time will be posted 

as it becomes available 

 

Fire Chief White will be providing an informational email update to the 

Commissioners in the near future 

 

San Rafael Fire Department Administrative Office 

415-485-3304 

City offices are closed to the public at this time.  
Staff is checking voicemails and some are working remotely. 

 

Please feel free to call or contact us at fire.department@cityofsanrafael.org 
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